April 19 n 1939

Miss M., Plannery

Dear liiss Flammery,

in ecase you may not find it possible to attend the
Couneil meeting next Fridsy evening, I am writing to let you
know that I am anxious to start work in the Goresat Gate distriet
ag soon as possible, I suggest that you meet me some everlng
next week, say Thursday or Friday, if you find it convenient,
and I shall have with me two people, Dr.C'ioore and Dr. O'Dwyer
who hsve pronlsed to assist in any way they ean, I1If the four
of us diseuss the whole question first my work will be very
much simplified,

If you will let me know whether it is possible for you
to meet me on the 27th or 28th I shall get in touch with
Drs. O'lloore and O'Dwyer.

Yours sincerely,

Organising Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League,
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